
Preschool Advisory Meeting 
April 13, 2023 3:15 PM  as advertised in the Enterprise/Pilot-Tribune 
Fort Calhoun Elementary School  and on the schools’ website fortcalhounschools.org 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:22 PM.  There were 6 people in attendance.   
 
Topics discussed were:   
 
Preschool registration for 2023-24, status of enrollment applications, and communications 
about the waiting list.  A deposit was set for families to secure their place on the roster.  Most 
of the preschoolers were screened. 
 
Wee Screens netted 3 qualified students 
 
Preschool staff to help with Kindergarten Roundup 
 
May 16th will be the last day of preschool with a celebration in Pioneer Park 
 
The shade for the preschool playground was discussed 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:47 PM 
 
 


